
 

 

 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT ASSESSMENT AND EVALUATION 

DURING SCHOOL CLOSURE 

MID-TERM REPORT CARDS 
 

● Mid-term Report Cards will not be issued 

as communicated from the Ministry of 

Education for all School boards and 

Private Schools.  

● Grade 12 students will be emailed their 

marks on April 20​th​ as marks are sent to 

OUAC for university admissions. 

● Parents can access the Parent Portal on 

Maplewood to see updated student 

marks after April 24​th​.  Please note that 

Username and Passwords to access the 

portal was sent out in the Sem. 1 Final 

Report Cards Envelope. 

● OSSLT (English Literacy test) has been 

cancelled for this year 

 

 

HOW WILL MY CHILD BE ASSESSED? 
 

● Teachers will assign learning tasks, 

projects and culminating activities for 

assessment purposes.  

● Teachers will communicate results and 

feedback to students about these marked 

assignments and results will inform 

students’ final course marks. 

● Final exams​ are cancelled and will be 

replaced by a final Culminating task. 

● Final marks will be reported in June 2020. 

 

STUDENT EXPECTATIONS 

 

● Students must continue to attend and 

stay up to date with assigned work 

● For live lessons it is mandatory for all 

students to have their cameras on – this 

is for safety reasons as there have been 

many reports of uninvited users joining a 

Zoom session and doing inappropriate 

things  

● Students are expected to complete all 

assigned work during this time as it will 

reflect in their final marks 

● Attendance is being taken to ensure 

continuity in student learning and no 

student is falling behind 

 

GRADE 12s 
 

● Any student graduating who has not 

completed the 40hrs of community 

service requirement will still be able to 

graduate.  This requirement is waived at 

this time for Graduates of 2020. 

● Mid-term marks will be emailed to 

students on April 20​th​ before being sent 

to OUAC 

● Ministry has said​ “  ​We want to be clear: 

We are working in close cooperation with 

the Ministry of Colleges and Universities 

and sector stakeholders to ensure no 

student’s graduation or transition to 

post-secondary is jeopardized as a result 

of the school closure period.​” 

 

 


